
                                                                                  

 

           

   

           24th January 2020 

Dear Parents, 

It feels like a long time ago now!, but we hope you all had a lovely Christmas break.  We wish you all a Happy New 
Year! 

The children have been enjoying a big selection of activities including arts and crafts, cinema with popcorn, cooking, 
skating, den making, dominoes and much more!!! 

Thanks 

A huge thank you to you all for the lovely gifts and cards, we were overwhelmed by your generosity. 

Donations 

Thank you to Evie for donating the dollies, the children have thoroughly enjoyed playing with them. We also recently 
received a fantastic selection of crafts and last week made some brilliant rockets. 

Looking for  

Fun Club are on the look out for a small flat screen portable TV (no bigger than 20”) and laptop, If you do have any-
thing available please let us know, thanks. 

Muddy outside play 

As most of you are aware, we still try to go outside during the winter months, even if it is raining, as long as it is safe 
to do so. If you would like your child to wear different footwear, such as wellies and or waterproof trousers, please 
bring in these items labelled in a separate bag. 

Cancellations/emergencies 

If you would like to cancel your child's session at Fun Club you can do so by texting the Fun Club phone on 07582 
615475. Also in the event of any emergencies please also use this number as the school telephone won't be availa-
ble during Fun Club hours. 

Snacks at Fun Club 

The children have a snack at Fun Club, this usually consists of a choice of either toast or cereal along with fresh fruit. 
On occasions the children also have opportunity to make pita bread pizza and biscuits. If you would prefer your child 
to have something more substantial (especially if they attend a later session) you are welcome to bring in a packed 
lunchbox. 

Fun Club rules/behaviour policy 

Since Wednesday last week we have been going through the rules at Fun Club, we have been focusing on respect for 
one another. We do follow the schools Positive Behaviour Management policy and issue warning and yellow\red 
cards to children, and we will inform you if this has happened. We have also re-introduced star of the week, one 
child from each class will be chosen and receive a small treat. If you would like to read through the rules they are on 
display in the school hall. 

School disco 

Due to the school disco taking place on Thursday 6th February Fun Club will be closing at 5pm.  All bookings have 
been changed to 5pm. 



 

Bookings 

Please can we remind parents that all bookings must be done via Schoolcomms, it is your responsibility to check that your 
child is booked in. Please remember to re-book every major term. If you are having any issues please speak to us. 

Lateness 

Please can we remind parents to arrive on time. Fun Club closes at 6pm Monday - Thursday, therefore please arrive no 
later than 5.55pm and on a Friday at 5pm so please arrive at 4.55pm. We would really appreciate your co-operation. We 
do charge a £5 late fee and if it becomes a regular occurrence then you may forfeit your child's place at Fun Club.  

Corridor 

Please can we request that parents and children do not go down the corridor during a Fun Club pick up. If a child has for-
gotten any items they must be picked up the following day. The children are aware of this and staff do remind them to 
pick up all items from the classroom at the end of the school day. 

Dates to remember 

Fridays we close at 5PM 

Thursday 6th February closing at 5PM 

Thursday 2nd April closing at 5pm 

Friday 3rd April after school club are CLOSED (this doesn't affect breakfast club)  

 

If you have any concerns, or perhaps you would like to share a compliment, please do not hesitate to speak to one of the 
team...thanks Fun Club...Carol, Kate, Michelle, Phillippa, Carole and Sam  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


